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Legislative Charge 

This report is consistent with the requirements of Minnesota Statutes, section 120B.35, subdivision 4, which 

states, “Consistent with the requirements of this section, beginning June 20, 2012, the commissioner must 

annually report to the public and the legislature best practices implemented in those schools that are identified 

as high performing under federal expectations.” 

Statement 

This year’s report was originally intended to complement the work of the state’s Results First team partnering 

with the Minnesota Department of Education to identify and share best practices. Due to delays in the work 

process caused by the state’s response to COVID-19, that work is not yet complete. Next year’s version of this 

report will build on the completed Results First work once it is available. 




